Pre-Notification of the Use of Pesticides

I

SCHOOL IPm
Date: May 1, 2024
To: Parents and guardians of students, and staff of the Lower Cape May Regional School

From: The School IPM Coordinator Roy Olsen, Phone Number 609 884 3475 ext 220

Subject: Notification of the Use of Non Low Impact Pesticides

This notice is to advise you that the following pesticide(s) will be used at:
Lower Cape May Regional - 687 Route 9(additional areas in front of school and athletic fields)

zz;ﬂ:'de Commman EPA Register #: Comment
Barricade (liquid) 4L 100-1139 Crabgrass
Barricade (dry) 19-0-5 100-1456-82757 Crabgrass
Escalade 228-442 Weed Control
Fertilizer N/A
Acelepryn 100-1500/1489 Post Grub Control

Reason for the pesticide application: Weed, Crabgrass and Grub Control

An outdoor application, the date and time it is planned: District Athletic Fields

DATE: May 11, 2024 TIME: 7:00 AM

In the case of an outdoor application, 3 dates must be listed, in chronological order, on
which the outdoor application may take place if the preceding date is canceled.

DATE: 05/18/24 DATE: 05/25/24 DATE: 06/01/24

Description of the possible adverse effects of the pesticide as per the Material Safety Data
Sheets for the pesticides to be used, if available:

MAY CAUSE SLIGHT EYE IRRITATION HARMFUL IF ABSORBED THROUGH THE SKIN.

Pesticide product label instructions and precautions related to Public Safety. AVOID

BREATHING VAPORS 12 HOUR RE-ENTRY PERIOD.,

Note: By law, we must advise you that: The Office of Pesticide Programs of the United States
Environmental Protection Agency has stated: “Where possible, persons who potentially are
sensitive, such as pregnant women, infants, and children, should avoid any unnecessary pesticide
exposure.”




